
Notes of Meeting of the Cemetery Sub-Committee held on Friday 13th October 2023 commencing 
at 11.30am at Cllr Boswell’s Home, Barnes Walk, Marden 
 
PRESENT: 
Cllrs Boswell, Newton, Robertson, and Tippen. 
The Deputy Clerk was also in attendance. 
 
ITEMS DISCUSSED: 
 
Cemetery Fees 
Cllr Tippen amended the document with the increase of fees. Cllrs discussed and agreed each fee 
increase in line with inflation. The amended document would be passed to the Clerk.  
 
Rules and Regulations 
Cllrs discussed the recent request of a funeral and agreed to reword the policy to: 
 
“For a child (0-16 years old), the parent, grandparent or great grandparent must live or have lived in 
the Parish of Marden.” 
 
These items will be taken to the next Amenities Committee Meeting for agreement. 
 


